

## ALL SAINTS SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

TUESDAY 8<sup>th</sup> November 2022

Members Present: Toya-Rose (Chairperson and Y6 representative)  
Tristan (Vice - Chairperson and Y5 representative)  
Evelyn (Y4 representative)  
Emelia (Y3 representative)  
Henry G (Y2 representative)  
Floella (Y1 Topaz representative)  
Serenity (Y1 Diamond representative)  
Harrison (not at meeting)  
Mr Roberts (Secretary)

### **Actions from Last Meeting**

The committee requested that we control numbers on the climbing area

**It was agreed that the following timings for the climbing area be started immediately:**

**Break – KS2**

**Lunch until 12:40pm – KS1**

**Lunch from 12:40pm – KS2**

**The Chairperson was tasked with informing all pupils**

**DONE**

**The committee suggested that trays under tables might be a good way of storing pupil's equipment**

Mr Roberts will pass on this idea to class teachers and if they want it in their classroom, the school will pay for it

**DONE: Teachers not keen**

### **This Meeting**

Minute 1

The climbing cubes have now arrived

**Committee will put them out (weather permitting on 09/11/22)**

Minute 2

**Request from Topaz**

Boyfriend and girlfriend weeks

**Mr Roberts explained that this would not be happening and that, in his opinion, pupils here are too young to have boyfriends and girlfriends**

Minute 3

**Request from Topaz**

Pajama Day

**Mr Roberts explained that the PTA have another non school uniform day coming up and that he would speak to Mrs Regan and would see if we could tie it in with Book Week**

Minute 4

**Request from Sapphire**

More netballs and basketballs

**Mr Roberts will speak to Miss Scott (PE Lead) to see if this is possible**

Minute 5

**Request from Ruby**

That there is a copy of what people are eating for lunch held in the hall

**Mr Roberts explained that Ms Durose and Ms Brooks always have a copy in the hall**

Minute 6

**Request from Ruby**

That there is a covered area at the front of the school for parents waiting to pick up

**Mr Roberts explained that this would be expensive but that he would explore the option**

Minute 7

**Update on outside area**

Mr Roberts explained plans and took some good ideas from the committee including:

Compass points on signpost

New flooring in pagoda

**Mr Roberts is to investigate these**

**DATE OF NEXT MEETING: Monday 5<sup>th</sup> December 2022**